
NOTICE – PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Fayetteville City Council will hold a public hearing in the City 

Council Chamber, 1st Floor of City Hall, 433 Hay Street, Fayetteville, NC 28301, on June 13, 

2022, beginning at 7:00 pm, or as soon thereafter as may be heard on the following: 

 

In accordance with North Carolina General Statute §158-7.1(c), the purpose of the hearing is to 

receive public comments on a proposed Economic Development Incentive being considered for 

“Project Dogwood,” a United States headquartered company that is considering property on Dunn 

Road, for a new manufacturing facility.  

 

The project shall (1) create a significant investment in real estate and equipment in the City of 

Fayetteville exceeding $25,000,000 over the next five years, and (2) create more than 189 full-

time jobs in the City by 2027 with an average wage exceeding $45,000. The City’s proposed 

incentive offer consists of an incentive grant, not to exceed $319,000.  

 

Anyone desiring to speak must sign up in advance during normal business hours with the City 

Clerk by calling 910-433-1312, or by fax at 910-433-1980, or by e-mail at 

cityclerk@fayettevillenc.gov.  Each speaker shall have no more than 3 minutes to speak.  No 

electronic media presentations by citizens will be allowed.  Written comments may also be 

submitted to Pamela Megill, City Clerk, at 433 Hay Street, Fayetteville, North Carolina, or at 

cityclerk@fayettevillenc.gov.  Anyone planning to attend this meeting who will need services to 

accommodate speech, hearing, or visual impairments should call the City Clerk’s office at 910-

433-1989 one week in advance of the meeting so appropriate arrangements can be made. 

 

 

 


